
 

 

 

 

 
 

From: Amanda O" Rourke 
To: Infrastructure and Environment 
Subject: Midtown Yonge 
Date: January 30, 2023 11:09:09 AM 
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Midtown Yonge.pdf 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the January 30, 2023 Infrastructure and Environment 
Committee meeting on item 2023.IE1.4, Cycling Network Plan: 2021 ActiveTO Cycling Network 
Expansion Project Updates 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the 
public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City 
Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online and my 
name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: (see also pdf) 

Dear Mayor Tory and Members of the IEC, 
I am writing on behalf of 8 80 Cities to thank you and city council for implementing the successful Active TO 
Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot over the past year, and to urge you use to make it permanent for the 
benefit of all Torontonians. 

At 8 80 Cities, our belief is that the urban environment should offer high quality of life for everyone –– no 
matter a person's age, ability, or social status. Such a city is designed to encourage safe mobility for walking, 
riding bicycles, and using public transportation. It is a city where everyone has the right to move safely. The 
complete street model installed on Yonge Street from Bloor Street to Davisville Avenue, has been successful 
in offering more sociable and accessible space with seating and planters, enhanced pavement markings to 
identify appropriate loading areas, as well as separated bike lanes and CafeTO curb lane installations. All 
these changes have contributed to a safer and more welcoming environment for people of all ages walking 
and riding bicycles. 

The most recent City staff report published in August/September 2022 highlighted an increase in pedestrian 
use up to 142% and bicycle use as much as 162%. These increases demonstrate the demand for safer, more 
walkable and bikeable streets! The success and popularity of CafeTO also shows that the Yonge pilot has 
been a good for local business, like the success achieved through similar comparable infrastructure change 
along Bloor Street and Danforth. 
A project like the Midtown Yonge Complete Street provides a better quality of life for Torontonians of all 
ages, abilities, and backgrounds. In addition, it supports important initiatives such as the Vision Zero Road 
Safety Plan and the TransformTO Climate Action Plan. 

We urge you and council to make the Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot permanent for benefit of all 
Torontonians and a more healthy, equitable, and sustainable city. 

mailto:aorourke@880cities.org
mailto:iec@toronto.ca







Mayor John Tory 
City Hall, 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
mayor_tory@toronto.ca 


December 23, 2022 
Dear Mayor Tory, 


I am writing on behalf of 8 80 Cities to thank you and city council for implementing the successful Active TO 
Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot over the past year, and to urge you use to make it permanent for the 
benefit of all Torontonians. 


At 8 80 Cities, our belief is that the urban environment should offer high quality of life for everyone –– no 
matter a person's age, ability, or social status. Such a city is designed to encourage safe mobility for walking, 
riding bicycles, and using public transportation. It is a city where everyone has the right to move safely. The 
complete street model installed on Yonge Street from Bloor Street to Davisville Avenue, has been successful 
in offering more sociable and accessible space with seating and planters, enhanced pavement markings to 
identify appropriate loading areas, as well as separated bike lanes and CafeTO curb lane installations. All 
these changes have contributed to a safer and more welcoming environment for people of all ages walking 
and riding bicycles. 


The most recent City staff report published in August/September 2022 highlighted an increase in pedestrian 
use up to 142% and bicycle use as much as 162%. These increases demonstrate the demand for safer, more 
walkable and bikeable streets! The success and popularity of CafeTO also shows that the Yonge pilot has 
been a good for local business, like the success achieved through similar comparable infrastructure change 
along Bloor Street and Danforth. 


A project like the Midtown Yonge Complete Street provides a better quality of life for Torontonians of all 
ages, abilities, and backgrounds. In addition, it supports important initiatives such as the Vision Zero Road 
Safety Plan and the TransformTO Climate Action Plan. 


We urge you and council to make the Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot permanent for benefit of all 
Torontonians and a more healthy, equitable, and sustainable city. 


Sincerely, 


Amanda O’Rourke, Executive Director, 8 80 Cities 
aorourke@880cities.org 



mailto:mayor_tory@toronto.ca

mailto:aorourke@880cities.org





  

 
 

 

 

 
 

Amanda O’Rourke She/Her 
Executive Director 

aorourke@880cities.org 
Office: 647-800-5226 
Mobile: 647-784-3048 
880cities.org | @880Cities 

Stay up to date with news, tools and events from the world of 8 80 Cities. Sign up for our monthly newsletter. 
8 80 Cities’ office is located on the traditional territory of many nations including the Mississaugas of the Credit, the 
Anishnabeg, the Chippewa, the Haudenosaunee, and the Wendat peoples and is now home to many diverse First 
Nations, Inuit, and Metis peoples. 

Calling all garden enthusiasts and novice green thumbs! Join us on February 16th from 2 – 3:30 ET 
for the webinar Community Gardens: A Tool for Growing Community Change. Register here! 

http://www.880cities.org/
mailto:aorourke@880cities.org
http://www.880cities.org/
https://www.880cities.org/subscribe/
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_e02Se4APT9urB4hlyF1ldA


  
  

 
 

  
 

      
       

 

       
 

      
     

       
      

     

    
   

      
   

   

   
   

 

    
  

  
 

Mayor John Tory 
City Hall, 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
mayor_tory@toronto.ca 

December 23, 2022 
Dear Mayor Tory, 

I am writing on behalf of 8 80 Cities to thank you and city council for implementing the successful Active TO 
Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot over the past year, and to urge you use to make it permanent for the 
benefit of all Torontonians. 

At 8 80 Cities, our belief is that the urban environment should offer high quality of life for everyone –– no 
matter a person's age, ability, or social status. Such a city is designed to encourage safe mobility for walking, 
riding bicycles, and using public transportation. It is a city where everyone has the right to move safely. The 
complete street model installed on Yonge Street from Bloor Street to Davisville Avenue, has been successful 
in offering more sociable and accessible space with seating and planters, enhanced pavement markings to 
identify appropriate loading areas, as well as separated bike lanes and CafeTO curb lane installations. All 
these changes have contributed to a safer and more welcoming environment for people of all ages walking 
and riding bicycles. 

The most recent City staff report published in August/September 2022 highlighted an increase in pedestrian 
use up to 142% and bicycle use as much as 162%. These increases demonstrate the demand for safer, more 
walkable and bikeable streets! The success and popularity of CafeTO also shows that the Yonge pilot has 
been a good for local business, like the success achieved through similar comparable infrastructure change 
along Bloor Street and Danforth. 

A project like the Midtown Yonge Complete Street provides a better quality of life for Torontonians of all 
ages, abilities, and backgrounds. In addition, it supports important initiatives such as the Vision Zero Road 
Safety Plan and the TransformTO Climate Action Plan. 

We urge you and council to make the Midtown Yonge Complete Street pilot permanent for benefit of all 
Torontonians and a more healthy, equitable, and sustainable city. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda O’Rourke, Executive Director, 8 80 Cities 
aorourke@880cities.org 

mailto:mayor_tory@toronto.ca
mailto:aorourke@880cities.org

